
School Council 

Thank you to 

the following 

individuals for taking on a 

leadership role 2023 2024 

with our School Council  

Chair: Amanda Fitzgerald 

Treasurer: Danielle Leclerc 

Secretary: Megan Wallace  

Fundraiser Coordinator: 

Jennifer Axford, Abby 

McIntyre 

Hot Lunch Coordinator: 

Kayla Hogan 

Our next meeting will be 

Wednesday, Oct. 24 at 

6:00-7:00 p.m.   

Hot Lunch:  

October Hot 

Lunch starts this 

week.  The Hot 

Lunch Program 

can only happen 

if we have enough volun-

teers to support it.  

TIP: Before placing your 

order, please make sure 

you have loaded funds to 

MFR.  

At C ‘67 we practice using 

our WITS in our school.  

Here are the strategies we 

are learning to use;  

Wow, 

where did 

Septem-

ber go? 

We have had a very success-

ful transition back to school, 

we are so proud of all our 

Cyclones! We have been very 

fortunate with the weather 

thus far, but the fall tempera-

tures will arrive. Please en-

sure your child is dressed for 

the weather, which on most 

days means layers. Morning 

temperatures can be chilly 

with the sun warming things 

up for the afternoon.  It is 

very important to get outside 

for some fresh air, exercise 

and social interaction. 

Thank you to all 

Volunteers, 

without you we 

would not have 

been able to attend the 

Spencerville Fair or partici-

pate in Cross 

Country. 

Thanks to all 

families that 

supported 

our Terry Fox Walk/Run.  

Together we raised 

$1576.30 

 

 

Pr inc ipa l ’ s  M es s a ge                       

If you have any questions 
regarding the school, please 
email  your child’s teacher or 
the school.    

We model and maintain a 
positive Facebook presence.   A 
safe school is one where students, 

staff and families feel safe.     

Reminder – Please do not drop off 
your students prior to 9:20 a.m.  

Please call the office by 2 p.m. so 
your child’s name can be added to 
the pick-up list.  This limits class dis-
ruptions and end of day chaos. 

Reporting a Child Absence 

In accordance with our Safe School 

Policy, all absences must be reported 

to the school.  When a child is absent 

from school and we cannot reach a 

guardian through the numbers pro-

vided, we must notify our local OPP 

to investigate. 

To avoid this please ensure you re-

port any absences by either method: 

• Enter absence or late on your 

MFR APP 

• Phone the school and leave a 

message any time prior to 9:20 

a.m. that morning.   

*To ensure consistency, please 

avoid emailing absences to 

your  child’s  teacher or office 

admin. as we do not have ac-

cess to their emails during their 

absence. 
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Daily Schedule 

9:20-11:20 Instructional Block 

& snack 

11:20-12  BREAK 

12– 2 Instructional Block 

2-2:40 BREAK 

2:40-3:40 Instructional Block 

3:40 Dismissal 

Lunches and Snacks -

Students are encouraged 

to bring a lunch, 2 healthy 

snacks and a re-fillable 

water bottle. If you need 

support please reach out 

to the school.  

Allergies—As many of 

you are aware, 

some students 

and staff at our 

schools have 

been diagnosed with se-

vere allergies to nuts, 

peanuts, peanut butter 

and nut products. In 

some cases, even trace 

amounts of peanut butter 

and/or nut products 

could jeopardize the life 

of a child/person with this 

allergy. Please do not 

send peanut butter or 

products containing nuts 

of any kind to school. 

Imitation Peanut Butter 

or any soy butter is not 

permitted in the school 

as it is hard to differenti-

ate these products from 

peanut butter or nut 

spreads. Your coopera-

tion in this regard could 

save a life and is greatly 

appreciated.  

mailto:leann.bruley@ucdsb.on.ca


 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 
National Custodi-

ans Day 

3 4Basketball 

Club Gr4-6 

Pizza Starts 

5World Teach-

er Day 

6 

Hot Lunch 

7 
We wear our 

school colours 

(orange/black) 

every Friday! 

8 
Fire Prevention 

Week 

9No School 10 

World Mental 

Health Day 

11Cross Coun-

try Gr 4-6 

Hot Lunch 

12 13 

Hot Lunch 

14 

15 

National Bus 

Safety Week 

16 
 

17 

ECE Day 

 

 

18Basketball 

Club Gr4-6 

Hot Lunch  

19 20 
Hot Lunch 

 

21 

22 23 24 
School Council 6

-7pm 

25Basketball 

Club Gr4-6 
Hot Lunch 

26 

Movie Night 

27 Wear Pur-

ple support CAS  
  

 

28 
27th hot lunch 

will be served on 

Nov. 3 

29 30 

 

31 
Dance –A– Thon 

 

 
   

       

 

This year we will be hosting our  Dance-A Thon on  HALLOWEEN! Students are welcome to wear their costumes in 
the morning to participate in the parade and will be asked to change out of them prior to the first recess to avoid 
lost or damage costumes. Students are encouraged to wear white so they will GLOW for the dance-a-thon. You may 
also purchase glow sticks (Dollar Store) for extra ‘glow’. More information will be sent out regarding the dance a 
thon shortly. 


